
 

     

 

Holy Rosary  
   

Notes & Quotes

   

Go  

RAMS!

  

In todays newsletter… 
   

November lunch menu

WW&W tickets

Thanksgiving Food Drive

Christmas Bazaar Donations

HRPO meeting

Pickle Ball


  

Dates to remember 
  
   

November 
   

13 - HRPO Meeting 
14 - Fall Musical 
16 - Whiskey, Words, & Winning 
21 - Men’s Club Meeting 
25-29  - NO SCHOOL 
      HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
 

 
 November 13, 2024Mr. Mullis’ Letter
      

	 Recently we had our annual inspection from the Fire Marshall.  One 
of the items that he addressed with us was the closing of all doors that lead 
to a fire-rated corridor.  This means that all our classroom, bathroom, and 
office doors are to be closed throughout the day.  The closure of the doors 
would help to delay the spread of a flames or smoke if a fire ever started in 
the school.  In following this regulation, it is a change of habit for us.  
Throughout the day we have always enjoyed having our doors open so we 
could see students passing, visit with others as they came by, or just to 
hear the “goings on” of the school.  So, as we follow this rule, please know 
that a closed door does not always mean you can’t stop in for a visit.  I have 
always had an open door policy and will continue to do so, even if my door 
is shut.   
	 We are still collecting food donations for the Thanksgiving baskets 
that we provide to families in need.  Please continue to send in your 
donations.  If you are not sure what to send, check out the newsletter for 
your grade level’s item. Thank you for your generosity and your help in 
serving our community. 
	 Monday we held our annual Spelling Bee.  After a hard fought 
competition it came down to our final three contestants; Beatrix Ploucha, 
Meyer Saravia, and Chase Beene.  In the end Chase Beene won the bee and 
is our 2024 Spelling Bee champion.  Meyer came in second and Beatrix 
ended up third.  The Bee went 26 rounds and the winning word was 
Grotesque. 
	 Tomorrow evening our 3-5 grade students will be performing in the 
Fall Musical program.  Join us in the Wiley gym at 6:30pm to see and hear 
their wonderful performance. 

	 	 	 	 	 	 Have a great week, 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Darren Mullis 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Principal



  Wednesday News

   

HRPO Meeting 
Tonight! 

  
See flyer for info.

  

WW&W 
This weekend. 
See flyer to get  

your tickets now!

Fa! Musical 
 

Tomorrow night
 

Join us in 
"e Wiley Gym

@6:30pm
# hear "e 3-5 grades 

perform. 



 

      

  Congratulations to  
   

   Chase Beene’ 
  

         Our Spelling Bee Champion! 

Good job to everyone who participated.  
It took 26 rounds to determine the winner!

 

Please help us fill food baskets so other families can have a Thanksgiving meal 
too.  See the flyer for list of things needed.  We give Thanks for you!

Reminder  
   

We are out 
of school  

11/25 - 11/29

   

Lost but not Found.    
   

As the weather changes, 
 we get more non-uniform 

 items that don’t have 
 any names in them. 

If we know who it belongs to, 
 we will return it to you. 

Please put your name  
in  everything.



 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
4 5 6 7 8

Chicken Sandwich Hot Dogs Chicken Nuggets Hot Ham & Cheese Pizza
Tater Tots Chips Mac N Cheese Fritos Salad

Pears President Cookies Peas Oranges Cookie
Red & Blue Jello Roll  

11 12 13 14 15
Ravioli Sloppy Joes Salisbury Steak Managers Special Hot Dogs

Green Beans Waffle Fries Rice & Gravy Breakfast Baked Beans
Garlic Bread Apples Lima Beans Chips

Roll
18 19 20 21 22

Chicken Nuggets Italian Meatball Sub Grilled Cheese Pizza Rolls Chicken Sandwich
Mashed Potatoes Chips Tomato Soup Salad Chips

Peas Jello Grapes Carrots w/ Ranch Cookie
Roll Rice Krispies

25 26 27 28 29

         Happy Thanksgiving!    

 









  
 Student Council is once again collecting items for The Christmas 
Bazaar.  This is for our students to be able to “shop” for their families.  
As you are cleaning out and getting ready for Christmas, please think 
about donating/regifting new or gently used items to The Christmas 
Bazaar! You can drop off items at the school office labeled Student 
Council. 

    

We take anything & everything - 
 Frames, mirrors, plants, books, candles, trinkets, jewelry, household 
goods, ornaments, decorations for any season, anything you want to 
regift, and more.     It doesn’t have to be Christmas themed. 

   

***Please remember that these items are going to be purchased by students 
to be given as gifts to parents. Make sure that what you give is also 
something that you would like to receive.   



 

HOLY ROSARY ADULT
PICKLEBALL LEAGUE

SUNDAYS 6-8:30
OPEN PLAY. NEW AND EXPERIENCED PLAYERS

WELCOME!
email carly.zambrozi@holyrosarymemphis.org to be

added to communication list





 

As the only private high school in Shelby County  
offering the AP Capstone™ program,

we stand as a beacon of innovation and distinction,  

empowering students with essential college skills  

including research, collaboration, and communication.  

Our PLUS Program provides tailored support for students  

with learning differences, while our STEM, Business, and  

Fine Arts programs blend theory with hands-on application.

Catholic. CoEd. College Prep. 
Schedule a tour today! 

sbaeagles.org/admissions


